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Town of South Palm Beach 
3577 South Ocean Blvd., South Palm Beach, Florida 33480 

Phone: 561-588-8889  /   www.southpalmbeach.com  
 

2025 KING TIDES 
 

September 19, 2025 
 

As you are aware, our Town and surrounding areas are again experiencing 
severe flooding and accumulation of standing water.  This occurs due to 
multiple factors, most significantly though are heavy rainfall 
accumulations in the immediate area and the arrival of the seasonal cycle 
of King Tides in the adjacent waterways. Most King Tide impacts are felt 
right along the coast and in very low-lying areas.   
Please remind residents to avoid flood waters and move their cars to 
higher ground. 

Based on the National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration’s Tide 
predictions, King Tides will occur on the following dates during the Fall 
of 2025: 

• September 19-25 (New Moon) 
• October 3-9 (Full Moon) 
• October 17-23 (New Moon) 
• November 1-10 (Full Moon) 
• November 18-20 (New Moon) 

Please take the necessary steps to protect your residents and property.  
Thank you.  
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